Dear Parents and Students
Greetings of the day!

It is to inform that the school will remain closed for physical classes on 27th September, 2021
due to Bharat Bandh Call by farmers but Online classes will resume as per the Time Table
provided.

The PTM schedule for Classes I,Il, Il D,E,F and IV A will be postponed to Monday,4th
October,2021.

Thanks & Regards
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